
TOWN OF MONTGOMERY NEWSLETTER
JANUARY 2020

Cornhole League Night 
 Community members meet once a month at the Grange to 

toss the bean bags. FREE and open to the public.  
Indoor shoes required. 

Walk-ins welcome. 
1st and 3rd Wednesday 

of the month (1/8 and 22)
@ 6PM. 

Winter Market
@ Montgomery Elementary School

On the Second Saturday of every month from January to May 
from 10AM-2PM, visit the Motngomery Winter 

Farmers Market at 
Montgomery Elementary School 

to stock up on all your locally 
produced goods. 

Meat from Breezy Acres and 
Parsons Farms; various baked goods, 

jellies, and jams;  soap, beauty products, 
artisans works, and more...

Homemade soup, break, and cookies sold for lunch!

Table fees and lunch sales to benefit the MES student field 
trip program. For more information, contact Wendy @ 

326-2098

Montgomery Elementary 
Basketball Home Games

Come up to the school to cheer on the MES Basketball 
Team. All proceeds from concessions to 
support MES Parent Teacher 
Organization events. 

Call MES at 326-4618 for dates and times. 

Grateful Treads 
Trail Work Planning Meeting

Wednesday, January 8th at 7PM at the Jay Cloud Cyclery, 
join the local bike crew to discuss 
and plan for winter fat-biking and 
trail grooming, as well as 
planning for spring projects 
and maintenance. 

Streetscape Planning Meeting
Thursday, January 10th from 6-9PM at the Public Safety 
Building, all community members are invited to attend a 
public discussion about improving Main Street. In con-
junction with the Montgomery Thrives efforts, citizens of 
Montgomery said they wanted safer streets in the Center 
and Village, usable sidewalks, and better parking; come see 
what’s being planned, give your feedback, and become a 
part of the initiative. 

Award $ Granted to Rec Center 
Trail Expansion Project

The Montgomery Rec Department is pleased to announce 
that they were the recipients of a $5,000 state grant from 

the VT Dept of Buildings and General Services to fund the 
continued development of multi-use paths and trails at the 

Montgomery Rec Center. The work is scheduled to begin in 
the spring of 2020. 

Rec Dept Board Member Brendan O’Shea and daughter Ellery accept the 
grant from BGS Commissioner Chris Cole and Governor Phil Scott

 

JOB OPENING
Montgomery is hiring for the position of a Town Road 
Maintenance Worker. Individual must hold a current CDL. 
Experience with winter roads maintenance and/or mechani-
cal abilities highly desirable. For more information, visit the 
municipal website www.montgomeryvt.us/work. 



Look for this monthly newsletter distributed at your local stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online at the 
official Town of Montgomery website: www.montgomeryvt.us. We want this newsletter to be valuable to the community, so 

please be sure to offer feedback and content to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, whom you can email at sdoll.vt@gmail.com.
**NEW** The Town now has a new event website. If you want to find all of this information at the click of a button, 

visit www.montgomeryvermont.wixsite.com/calendar.


